Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 14" March - week B

The Marcus Rashford inspired initiative, to support children during holidays time, will continue via the Cotswold
District Council Programme. The support offered ranges from signing up for holiday activities with a hot meal to
food hampers delivered to homes and potentially meals stored locally in freezers to be distributed. It starts again
on 11th April -14th April and then it will be on in the summer holidays for four weeks. For more information see the
link

Notices:

e  All years: Students using routes FS7, FS8, FS10, FS11 & FS12, please could you confirm that you require a place
on the bus for the academic year 22/23 by emailing jsimmonds@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk before
31/03/2022. Confirmation received after this date may mean that a place is not available for your child.

e Allyears: The new year 12 Student Shadow Leadership Team will be running charity events on Friday 18™ for
Red Nose Day: It will be a non school uniform day, suggested amount £1 to raise money for Red Nose Day
charities and the Ukrainian Red Cross. Students should bring in cash on the day.

e  KS3- Calling all KS3 students - why not start reading more and raise some money for charity at the same time?
You should by now have been given your 'Readforgood' sponsorship card with all the details you need to take
part. Parents can also read the letter on the website on how to donate your money raised - it's quick and easy
to do so online. The closing date will be the 27th of April.

Ukraine
Here are some resources to help adults support children with the issues surrounding the Russian invasion of Ukraine

e The Key has created a free pack of resources for all schools which includes a Parent information and support
pack: click here

How to talk to your teenager about the invasion of Ukraine (BBC Bitesize/Anna Freud Centre) click here
How To Talk To Your Child About The War In Ukraine (YoungMinds) click here

Worrying about Russia and Ukraine (Childline) click here

Worrying about war and conflict Sarah Dove (Phoenix Education Consultancy)click here

Safeguarding:
School Nurse: the ChatHealth service is still operating; the number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.

The school nurse, Siobhan Whittingham, will see students on an appointment basis on Mondays, students (or
parents) should contact the head of year to refer.

Well Being:

This fantastic website has been created by a practising NHS professional who understands the need to make
this available to parents and their children. It gathers all the websites, apps and information about supporting
mental health in one place. Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: here


https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/haf/
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFj7tuhDAQRb8GmmiR8QObwkWiJNIqZbo0yHgG8AI2sU2i_fuw0RbpIk1xpbmjMwdX45YuXzfUL7f4FIMBa1Iu8XfjQNOaK8U5EaycdI8g0cAgiJKNhAaagVgrahxsq4yEMrmM9yspaqIELRc95bwV7LGgr8fMeK2SPQI7v31-5O9yxZTMiF1CDxg7CAfZ6_nSr1UyA467ieD86HyyUwhLqmyo9vn-IODivjBeb0zRKtnWktS8dJoSSgkjkjSsqXnV9kzJnhFBmLJKyYKTfwlR-5T3uJijPJi4hpiqcQm7TYfAdGtk_X74PpyfC8r-GJtt67xZUc_mYnp3SjlEHGLwOZ22GGC32QVfggYu2p78AIHogQg
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFULtuwzAM_Bp7KWLQkh_yoKFFW6BzP8CgHnaU2JIhyg2Sr6_SZuhWgMMRvOMdaVd0y5ium5Vvd_gSAxqNlEr7M3FGsroRommg5eVRtqoTMPAGECfG0YAGHLq-ntCwTmkoySX7UPVtDaJl5SKPKW1U8OeCvee6XC6VUrrSodrPuVdZQu5mM8SYnF4sZXhT0ZxoLldLhLMdyXpj42hCzuXl-aTWinCy847ROD87T_oYwkK_ax_xjV3cl43Xe6J2EP1Q91A3pZMMGAMOPXS8q5tqUFz0ikMLXGgh-qKBfx2i9JT2uGAmTxjXEKmal7BrqjLxzkjyM5_29PFaMP7nH7hto8fVyjOeULkDpRDtFINPdNhiMLtOLvjSSNO0g4JvLw2LdQ
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUMFupDAM_ZrhsgoKECAccmjVXannfsAoIYZJgTiyQ0fz95upetjbSpZs2c_Pfg8OG_ZrfiQwv5_lK6H1s-VcwfckeNM2SmulZN9VN7OoaRgcSD-4xmupm1n1vgGv3NRraKHikOFna-wbqfu22s0t58SX7uXS_ilxv9_rB55xPUL0XCOt9bmVfrIEMZfC7biWlDGJHBKLBUlku28hriKjKLskvglEAmKMwjo8s8g3EPBVKFiEKM6NbIhQeKoDmO0KV4boga4ei7Rotk931GwXWE9LvnCHyPMNced6xvLRjwMe9vAF9HiK6ic9Ts0oG1UF08q2lZ0c5dANjaon1-nRdbKXnZ61Hi9K_vcCmcj5pN0W8GLpQOJ63fGcuS7AJyKbj2Lor_e3S9v9Y6lN6RrtAWazn9YFwRkJFsKn9kTozzkHjJU3XvWTk38B7Fik4g
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFULGu2zAM_Jp4KWzIlhTLg4YWbYHO_YCAkhhHL7JkkHKC_H2V4g3dCnAgeXc8krhBTJf62tH-eKffqEDwwLXDv0gMdhqVMUoJLbubPSunjNdS6zAqfw1Og9LTgi6c9ey17jhW_FTNehRGT12yt1p3Psmvp-lni-fzOfhbTCHFjEOhdTjurb1i7WN-lPTA0EqgGn1CfgsK0SvmtQdXjtrTwRyhP-4EbUDDuw2ZYcULYw5Il1Da7tneP9w2MFxxPYBC08fM_lZK4sGX5vl5YsAUH0iv99Z6MfMyzmJUXbSTmCYhxSzO8jyqYXHSzE4KLaTxxswnJf7rQDZzPShBI1-BtkI8rKkcnodGfDOq_d0-9uXX99Mk__kZ7Pslw4b2Dh_gYs-1EF6p5Mr9TiUcvsaSu2CD0osTfwBPg5kk
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFkL1uxCAQhJ_GNNEhzM-BC4pESaTUeQALzNrmzgYHcC739sFRinSRtlhpZrTfLKzGL325b6BfjvUpReMGkwuCH8U7TVuuFOdEMDRrITvbscGQlrORwSjASdM5KjghrZUjyr7Ab0qKlihB0aLnUrbcsMeGvta53W54myME_zWluG_zBx7iWoUS45LRCjmbCfoMwUHqXawgQV8vdsXZjDDtJjkfJh_yMB-BGsb79ZfXweI_Id0PBNEp2bWyoiKvKaGUMCLJmZ1bjjvLlLSMCMLUoJRsOPn3QtIhlz0tpppHk9aYMp6WuA8ZV-PhKPq91n94e24o-_MAs219MCvoq7kY60-5xARjiqHk05ai24fiY0BOOy46S74BxQaG4A
https://www.camhs-resources.co.uk/

Mental Health
If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice:
parent info and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

Covid-19:
Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here.
Remote learning guides for parents and students, including how to use Show My Homework, Teams, and
recordings of parent briefings can be found on our website here

Letters to parents: here
® All years: Spring concert
® Year 7: Film Night


https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o
https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/coronavirus-information-and-updates
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/remote-learning
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents

